) U-0289
ILLINOIS POWER COMPAN)Y ﬁp—_] 103-81(09-16)-6

500 SOUTH 2 "M STREET, DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62525
September 16, 1981

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Braach
Division of Licensing

Office of NMuclear Rezactor Regulation

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wa~hington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miller:

Reference: Letter 8/31/81, J. R. Miller, NRC to G. Wuller, IP,
Subject: Review Questions or the Clinton Power Station

Clinton rower Station Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-461 and 50-462

This is in reply to the referenced letter, which we received on
September 10, wherein you requested our schedule for responding to
the FSAR review questions.

Illinois Power plans to respond to the questions provided in
t+e enclosures to the referenced letter via an FSAR amendment in
October, 1981.

Sincerely,
- G. E. Wuller

Supervisor - Licensing
Nuclear Station Engineering

GEW/em

cc: Mr. J. H. Williams, NRC Clinton Project Manager
Mr. H. H. Livermore, NRC Resident Inspector




